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I am weighing on on the bill to repeal vote-by-mail in Oregon. My first thought is HOW 

CAN WE POSSIBLY BE TRYING TO GO BACK ON THIS?? Voting in person makes 

it so much more difficult for those who work, those who have disabilities, those who 

don't drive, those who don't have public transportation, and more! Why in the world 

would we be doing something that is going to cost so much money to dismantle 

current systems,  along with putting in place new voting machines and polling places. 

This is only to appear our wanna-be dictator President. No, this is ridiculous to even 

consider. We are the example how all states should be running elections. It's safe, 

private, NON-HACKABLE, easy, more people vote when we eliminate barriers, and 

folks can vote from the comfort of their own space. This bill shouldn't even be a 

consideration! 


